
 

TIME FRAME: APRIL 22-MAY 9, 2025 

TIME: 9:00 AM TO 2:00 PM 

AREA: SEE MAP BELOW 

As part of our continuing efforts to deliver safe and clean water, the North Chelmsford Water 

District performs regular system maintenance, including hydrant flushing. This notice is to inform 

you that we will be conducting flushing during April-May 2025 and Spring 2026 (please see the 

map below to determine when your area will be flushed). The official time frame for flushing in 

Spring 2026 will be announced closer to the start date. 

This program allows for water turnover and cleaning the inside of water mains (which maintain 

the condition of the distribution system and water quality) and ensuring that the hydrants are fully 

operational.   

Your water service will NOT be interrupted during flushing, although we recommend that you 

refrain from using your warm water tap from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM (during flushing), as this could 

introduce tuberculation from the water mains into your water heater.  

You may experience discolored water during and after flushing. Please run your COLD bathtub 

faucet until the water runs clear (if you do not have a bathtub faucet, remove the aerator on your 

sink before running water). If you continue to experience discoloration, please contact our office 

at (978) 251-3931. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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